
Global Insight
Working together across the globe, Blacktree professionals
share knowledge, expertise and resources in an effort to
improve the performance of our portfolio of investments.

Blacktree executives share their views and expertise on a
range  of  investment,  public  policy  and  economic  matters
through  podcasts,  commentaries,  policy  papers,  TV
interviews,  speeches  and  presentations.

Status of world economy

The global cyclical upswing that began midway through 2016
continues to gather strength. Only a year and a half ago,
the world economy faced stalling growth and financial market
turbulence.  The  picture  now  is  very  different,  with
accelerating growth in Europe, Japan, China, and the United
States….[More]
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Dublin Real Estate Market Research

Irish Economic Backdrop

In many ways 2016 was a transitional year for the Irish
property investment market. Admittedly, critical elements of
the  landscape  remained  largely  unchanged  from  2015.  For
example the Irish economy continued to perform very strongly
with output expanding by 5.2%…….[More]

 

Asia  Pacific:  Making  the  Most  of
the Upswing

For Asia, Growth Pickup Provides Opportunity for Reforms

Asia continues to lead the global economy with strong growth
projected at 5.6 percent this year and 5.5 percent in 2018.
The strength of many economies in the region provides an
opportunity  to  pursue  key  reforms  that  can  amplify  and
accelerate  their  beneficial  effects,  boosting  living
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standards for all, said the IMF in its latest regional
assessment……[More]
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